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Dear Parent/Carer   

 

Our Senior Pupils will return to school on Thursday 1st June following the completion of their 

SQA exams.  

 

Before senior pupils begin their new timetable on Monday 5th June, they will have the 

opportunity to take part in an induction and leadership development programme.    

 

The programme will help to prepare pupils as they move into the next stage of their 

school career, as well as find out about the leadership opportunities and support that will 

be available to them during their 5th and 6th year.  

 

The programme will run on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd June.  During the 2 days pupils will 

have the opportunity to participate in workshops, training and information sessions 

delivered by Castlehead staff as well as partners from Coaching-Space and the 

Renfrewshire Health and Wellbeing team.  

 

The timetable for the programme can be found at the end of this letter.  All pupils should 

report to the Auditorium at 08:50am on Thursday for the introduction to the programme.  

 

The programme will run from 08:50am to 2:50pm on both days.   

 

We hope that pupils find the programme beneficial, and that it provides an opportunity 

for them to re-set and re-focus following their exams.  

 

Regards,  

 
 

Gordon Menzies  

Head Teacher 
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